
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

           Friday 19th April   

Dear Parents, 

As we embark on the Summer Term here at Hogarth, we have experienced a truly British start 

with a mixture of wind, hail, rain, and sunshine. Despite these unpredictable weather conditions, 

the positivity of both the children and staff as they enter the school each morning have been 

truly heart-warming to witness. 

I am delighted to inform you that this term brings along many exciting additions to our 

curriculum. Every year group will have the opportunity to participate in a school trip, with Year 

6 commencing their swimming lessons and eagerly anticipating their residential trip scheduled 

for July. Furthermore, we have upcoming events such as sports day, a sponsored walk, 

‘Hogarthfest’ and various opportunities for parents to engage with the school community and 

witness the progress we are making here at Hogarth. 

This week marked the commencement of the conversion of our dance studio into a state-of-the-

art computing suite, a development that has stirred up excitement among both students and 

staff. This enhancement will enable each child to access technology individually while also 

fostering collaborative learning throughout the curriculum. I am looking forward to sharing 

images of this transformative space with you in the near future. 

We were pleased to welcome Don back to Hogarth this week, where he engaged our upper Key 

Stage 2 children in dance lessons themed around the upcoming European Football 

Championships, incorporating dance routines from various European countries. Don's creative 

input has been well-received, and the children have thoroughly enjoyed showcasing their 

routines to the entire school. 

On a separate note, prior to the Easter break, concerns were raised regarding the use of mobile 

phones by some parents while driving and ongoing parking challenges along Rise Way (such as 

parking up on the kerbs and on the cross hatchings by the school).  While these issues are 

beyond the school's control, I kindly urge you to consider the impact on local residents when 

parking and to demonstrate caution and courtesy during busy times around the school 

premises. The safety of our children, local residents and yourselves is paramount.  

 



 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Willow P Zehra Freddie W Delilah L Mason N Olamide A 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Elliot W Jack D Tyler L Amber F Michael C  

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award 
Marnie RK/H – For producing a fantastic Easter diary.  

         Reading at Home 

 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 
% 4 & 5  

% not 
reading 

     

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB 5 1 1 0 0 13 59% 59% 23% 

RKH 1 2 2 3 2 9 64% 50% 5% 

1/2A 1 2 1 1 6 6 65% 60% 5% 

1/2C 0 8 4 5 1 3 45% 20% 0% 

1/2P 0 1 2 5 2 13 95% 65% 0% 

3S 4 2 5 1 2 9 13% 9% 18% 

4C 5 1 1 3 3 19 78% 69% 16% 

5OD 3 4 3 5 6 2 57% 35% 13% 

5Y 5 1 7 4 1 2 35% 15% 25% 

6C 5 3 4 8 2 2 50% 15% 19% 

6H 5 1 3 14 2 2 64% 14% 19% 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 
Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 95% 91% 95% 99% 98% 94% 

       

95% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 96% 98% 94% 88% 94%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1/2C 1/2P, 5OD 4C 

 

 

%            Yearly Attendance 
 

 
Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 94% 86% 94% 90% 94% 95% 

       

92% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 93% 95% 94% 87% 95%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

3S, 5OD,6H RKH, 1/2A, 1/2P, 5Y 4C             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd April – Class 6H Swimming 

Wednesday 24th April – Year 6 Residential – Parents and Children to attend 5:15pm 

Thursday 25th April – 3S Class Assembly for parents 2:45pm 

Thursday 25th April – Year 4 Food Discovery programme 

Tuesday 30th April – Class Photos 

Tuesday 30th April – School website photographer in school all day 

Tuesday 30th April  - Class 6H Swimming 

Tuesday 30th April – GB Athlete visit and assembly 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 3 Trip – Bank of England 

Thursday 2nd May – Year 4 Trip – Kent Life Heritage Farm 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 7th May – National Teacher Day 

Monday 13th May – SATs Week – Year 6 – Breakfast provided for Year 6  

Thursday 16th May – DET Trust Board meeting at Hogarth 

Tuesday 21st May  - Class 6H Swimming 

Friday 24th May – African Drumming Workshop 

Friday 24th May – Last day of Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June – Children return to school 

Tuesday 4th June – Class 6C Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Diary Dates  
 

 


